
NEIGH Newsletter – September 2021 
 

Offering our neighbors in Cameron Estates the opportunity to connect with other horse owners in a wide 

variety of activities. 
 

Next Monthly Meeting is on the 2nd Tuesday, September 14th, 7:00 p.m.  

Our focus this month will be on finalizing preparations for our National Good Neighbor Day Parade. 

Additionally, we’ll discuss ideas for future presentations and upcoming Ride Dates. Please be sure to join 

us and let us know your interests with horse health topics, training, riding disciplines and activities, trips to 

take with our horses, and whatever else horse-related that comes to your mind! 
 

TACK SWAP on Saturday, September 4 – SAVE the DATE !! 

Jenna and Erin are hosting a NEIGHborhood TACK SWAP at 2890 Strolling Hills Rd on Saturday, 

September 4 from 9 AM – 3 PM. If you have tack or other horse related items that you no longer use, 

bring your items and sell them at this super fun event! Come out and socialize with other horse people in 

our community and within Cameron Estates. NEIGH members will not be charged for their selling space. 

Outside individuals will be charged $20 for a 10 x 10 space. There’s no admission fee to encourage 

potential shoppers. This event will also be advertised on other platforms so a good turnout is expected! 

Email Erin at elmdvm@gmail.com to arrange for your space and for further details about arrival time and 

set-up. 
 

NATIONAL GOOD NEIGHBOR DAY PARADE !!  Saturday, September 25 – SAVE the DATE !! 

Come out and CELEBRATE !!!! Come parade with us informally in celebration of our great Cameron 

Estates community! Parade starts at 9:30 AM from the roadside at 2881 Strolling Hills. Participants can 

include Cars, UTVs, Bikes, Walkers, and, of course, Horses. Please see the Parade Flyer attached to this 

newsletter for additional details. Join us as a parade participant or view the parade as we pass by!  
 

NEIGH ER Equine EVAC Planning Group – Tuesday, September 7 at 7:00 p.m. 

The ER Equine EVAC Group met in August to discuss this year’s fire season and recap topics from the 

handbook we’ve been using to guide our planning. Contact Brooke by email  

brooke_foothill@yahoo.com  or text to 530-683-7047 to join this group. Please provide your phone 

number. Everyone is welcome to participate, whether you participated last year or not. Hopefully none 

of us will need to utilize the information and tools we put together in an actual emergency! Our goal 

is to be ready – just in case. Have you experienced an evacuation with your horse? Do you have 

knowledge you’d be willing to share? Together we can help keep our families and horses safe. Next 

meeting at Kelly’s, 4281 Cameron Rd  outdoors on the patio if weather and smoke allow (otherwise, 

indoors). Please bring a chair. 
 

Upcoming Ride Dates – Every weekend on the Even numbered date                                                    

Some rides are around the NEIGHborhood and others are out on trails in the local area. Emails and texts 

with ride details are sent to everyone on email/text lists. Sign up to join us! 
 

For questions and details about meeting dates and ride dates, times, and locations please call or text 

Kelly at 916.802.1643. Ask to be added to our email and text lists! 
 

NEIGH *NEIGHBORS  ENGAGED  IN  GOOD  HORSEMANSHIP* 
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